Parks & recreation Commission Town of East Granby

VOTES

A regular meeting of the East Granby Parks & Recreation Commission was held on Thursday, January 5, 2017. Members present when Chairman Patrick Gill called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. were Karen Hines, Rosalie McKenney, Bob Ravens-Seger, Jay Brady, and Brandon Freeman. Director Nancy Lawton was also present.

Karen Hines made a motion, seconded by Bob Ravens-Seeger to elect Patrick Gill as Chairman, Jay Brady as Vice-Chairman, and Rosalie McKenney as Treasurer. Motion was seconded by Bob ravens-Seeger. The votes in favor were unanimous. The motion carried.

Dated in East Granby, Connecticut, this 5th day of January 2017.

Sarah Oberg, Clerk